
Hello Wayne 
 
Thanks for the Email and the advice re the Peter, Paul and 
Mary video.  
 
By now I should have written to you so apologies that I did 
not and congratulations on the concert on Sunday. I 
thoroughly enjoyed it and was very sorry when it ended. 
Your ensemble certainly works hard and very well together 
covering such a diverse repertoire. There was not a bad item 
on the bill. I look forward to your Christmas Concert. 
 
Yes I wold like to come to the PPM film and that is in the 
diary barring any and all disasters. 
 
See you then. Keep well. 
 
Damien Stapleton 
 
	
  


